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Mask Enforcement on Saskatoon Transit 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That mask enforcement be implemented per Option 4 as outlined in the report of the 

General Manager, Transportation and Construction Division dated February 22, 
2022; and 

2. That operational updates regarding rates of compliance and negative interactions 
related to masking on Transit be provided to members of City Council weekly 
beginning in March until mandatory masking is lifted. That these updates be 
provided in whatever manner is most suitable to the Administration. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on February 22, 2022, 
considered an information report from the Administration regarding the above, heard a 
delegation on behalf of the Bus Riders of Saskatoon, and received correspondence 
submitting comments from ATU Local 615. 
 
The above recommendations are respectfully submitted for Council’s consideration. 
 
Attachments 

 Report of the General Manager, Transportation & Construction Division, dated 
February 22, 2022 

 Presentation – Bus Riders of Saskatoon, dated February 17, 2022 

 Email – ATU Local 615, dated February 17, 2022 


